EDB Committee

From: Jon Woodhouse <jonwoodh@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 12:26 PM
To: EDB Committee

Subject: Wailuku parking garage

Aloha to the Committee,

It's very difficult to understand why anyone would agree to fund a $84 million parking garage in Wailuku that we don't
need.

Maui has way more pressing problems where taxpayer money could be more effectively used. Please stop this
boondoggle before it's too late.

thank you, Jon Woodhouse,
Wailuku.



